
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Monday 8th June 2020 
 

     
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Students  
 
Return to School – UKAT - Chatham Grammar and Brompton Academy Year 10 and 
Year 12 students 
 
Following our previous correspondence to you, we are now writing to give you further 
information about welcoming your child back to school for some ‘face to face’ on site 
sessions, which will be effective from Monday June 15th 2020. The plan is to be open from 
this date, but this may be subject to change should the government advice change in 
relation to the R - rate, a rise in the number of deaths, or a rise in the number of infections. 
Should this happen we will inform all parents and carers as soon as possible. If you do not 
hear from us then the return to school will continue from Monday 15th June. 
 
The Trust will be operating from the Brompton Academy site only for CG and BA students 
and staff. Please find attached a booklet entitled, ‘Safely Returning to School Information 
and Guidance booklet for UKAT Students, Parents/Carers and Staff’. This provides  
comprehensive information regarding how we have prepared for your child’s safe return to 
school, and information regarding the timetable and organisation of the learning sessions. 
Our preparations comply and indeed go beyond the all guidelines set from central 
government. 
 
We strongly recommend that students and parents / carers read this information book 
carefully, and familiarise themselves with its content, to ensure the health and safety of both 
students and staff. 
 
We understand that this is a very challenging time for everyone and we hope that this 
document will provide you with all the information you need in order to allay any concerns 
you may have about your son or daughter attending the academy. 
 
Should you have any further questions regarding your son or daughters’ return to the 
academy please contact one of the team listed below: 
 
Jenny Best: jennybest@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk 
Simon Richter: simonrichter@universityofkentacadeiestrust.org.uk 
David Newton: davidnewton@universityofkentacadies.org.uk 
Rhian Watts: watts@universityofkentacamiestrust.org.uk 
 
We look forward to this first beginning in welcoming all our students back to their respective 
academies and normal working arrangements. 
  
Best wishes to all our families. 
 
University of Kent Academies Trust Team 
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